
Nellis Family Housing INSIGHTS

NEWS & STORIES
Make Memorial Day your 

Mission! Run in Blue.
About wear blue: run to remember:
Our running community unites and supports military and their families, veterans, Gold 
Star families, and civilians through active remembrance and meaningful relationships. 
We motivate and empower individuals to healthier, more inspired living. More than 
500,000 military members, their families,   Gold Star families, veterans, retirees and 
civilians have participated in a wear blue event since its inception in 2010. 

• If you are attending, go to the FREE online registration at:

• www.wearblueruntoremember.orgmemorial-day
• Scroll all the way down to REGISTRATION 
• Complete the form, arrow down to select the location  NEVADA, 

HENDERSON (LAS VEGAS) 
• Click DONE after you complete the form.

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE

NFH Pest Control 
Important Reminder

Interior & exterior treatments are 
the most effective way of pest 

control preventative maintenance.  
Residents must be home for interior 

pest control service.

For any work orders
(702) 643-6800

After Hours Emergency work 
orders (702) 677-3661

Self Help Located at
5040 Brown Lane
Off of John Chapman & Peterson 
(Next to the horse stables) 
M-F 8am - 5pm

NFH Welcome Center
(702) 677-3660
M-F 8am - 5pm

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

SAVE THE DATES
May 3rd

NFH Summer Splash Party 
4:30pm-6:30pm

May 27th
Wear Blue Run to Remember 

Cadence Central Park  
9am-12noon

NFH Office closed

Every Monday Residents' Fun 
Knit Night 6:30pm-8:30pm

Every Thursday  Toddlers' Story 
Time 9:30am-10:00am

I want to welcome you to the �rst ever 
President’s Message.  I’m excited to have this 
opportunity going forward to �ll you in on 
some of the things happening at Hunt 
Military Communities nationwide, and to tell 
you a little bit more about our employees and 
our dedication to you, our residents.  58% of 
our employees have some personal military 
a�liation.  They are either retired military, a 
veteran, spouse, or was a military child. This 

special bond with the armed forces allows us to understand �rst-hand 
some of the challenges military families face, and helps drive our desire 
to take care of everyone who is a part of a Hunt Military Community. At 
Hunt, an important part of our job is to share our endless gratitude with 
our residents. Sta� shows their appreciation for residents in a variety of 
ways.  From weekly get-to-know-your-neighbor events to partnering 
with military nonpro�ts, our mission is focused on giving back to our 
residents who give so much, and to the communities that support them.  
Hunt is committed to supporting positive change for our residents, 
employees and our neighboring communities through e�orts that are 
focused on military issues, health, education, housing, and community 
betterment. We know you have a choice in where you want to live, and 
we are grateful you trust us to serve you.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Wear Blue Run to Remember

Our President’s Message
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Changed your email address or phone numbers? 
Please contact our office as soon as possible to 
update! 




